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Park & Recreation COVID-19 Response Updates: 
 
Following recommendations of public health officials and the CDC, the City of Kearney Park 
and Recreation Department is taking the following action: 

• All events and rentals are cancelled through May 10. 
• Organized team practices, games, and programs at City parks conducted by sport 

associations, the Park and Recreation Department, or other users have been 
suspended until further notice. 

• The batting cages at Patriot Park and Memorial Field are closed to the public until further 
notice. 

• The Peterson Senior Activity Center is closed until further notice.  Mid-Nebraska 
Community Services will work with staff to supply to-go lunches for seniors in need 
beginning March 23.  More information will be provided. 

• The release of the April-September PLAY KEARNEY summer program guide has been 
delayed until a date to be determined. 

 
Please contact the Department, at 237-4644, if additional information is needed. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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